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Submitter Comments:
As someone who advocates for the freedom of all, enabling trans people to be fully be themselves 
is crucial. They are valuable members of our society just like the rest of us, so we need to treat 
them as such. Give them their protections, their right to gender-affirming healthcare, and their right 
to peacefully live in this world.
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